From: Todd Voat

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: In opposition of HB 3064
Date: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 9:01:20 PM

To whom it may concern,

My son Tabor is borderline autistic. Because of his severe sensitivities to medications, as well
as our family’s values and beliefs around health and healing, we are primarily using diet,
nature, and animals to aid him in his development. So far, it’s been incredibly effective. We
want to keep Tabor in school, but vaccines could seriously derail his improvement.

We don’t believe it’s right to intervene in a family’s choice to avoid pharmaceutical drugs.
Please don’t make us choose between school or vaccines.

Thank you for your consideration,
Todd Vogt
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